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Thank you Mr. President, the Philippines warmly welcomes the delegation of the United Republic of Tanzania to the 2nd cycle of the UPR process and the presentation of its national report.
 
Our delegation notes with appreciation Tanzania’s recent legislations for the promotion and protection of human rights and fundamental freedoms, including among others, Cyber-crimes Act of 2015; Disaster Management Act of 2015; Tax Administration Act of 2015; and Tanzania Extractive Industry (Transparency and Accountability) Act of 2015.

We acknowledge the efforts of Tanzania to enhance the capacity of its national human rights institution enabling to retain its “A” status accreditation by the International Criminal Court (ICC).
We, however, remain concerned with the challenges concerning child marriages, access to education and violence against women. We urge Tanzania to continue to improve its normative framework and active public awareness campaign towards ending child marriage in the country. 

The Philippines recommends the following: 
 
1. Consider ratifying the Convention on the Rights of the Child, Convention Against Torture (CAT), and the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of all Migrant Workers and their Families (ICRMW);  
2. Finally, continue to allocate sufficient human and financial resources to fully implement its human rights policies and programs.
 
We wish the United Republic of Tanzania a successful review. Thank you, Mr. President.
